
 

 

A TALK IN THE NATIONAL WEEK OF 
EDUCATION 

 
Thursday evening 8th October at 20.00 hrs 

Jacob Obrechtstraat 74, 1071 KP AMSTERDAM-SOUTH 
 

HOW CAN YOUR CHILD BE HAPPY AND 
BALANCED ANNO 2015? 

 

A combination of playing, learning and character  
formation 

 

by Dr. Carien Pot-Mees 
remedial pedagogue en play therapist 

 
How can you contribute to the happiness of your child? 
  
How do you encourage  your child to reach it's full potential using the 
present-day knowledge and views of  philosophy and pedagogy?  
 
How do you build a good parent-child relationship? 
  
Do you ever ask yourself these questions and would you like to know 
what influence you have as a parent? Then you are more than  
welcome to this evening where you will receive lots of useful tips and 
advice. 
 

Enroll by email via info@kidsgardenamsterdam.nl 
or by phone tel. 06-11372295. 



 

 

 
The evening is organised by Kid's Garden Amsterdam. Kid’s Garden 
Amsterdam is working towards innovative child care in Amsterdam and 
surroundings.  
 
The child care will be focused on an all-round development of each 
child at its own level.  
 
Dr. Carien Pot-Mees is actively involved as pedagogical adviser in 
Kid’s Garden Amsterdam. 
 
The pedagogy of Kid’s Garden Amsterdam is based on the Optimist 
project of the Fomento Education Group which is used in 25 countries 
in nurseries, primary- and secondary schools with excellent results. 
 
Besides giving good care in a warm and caring surrounding, Kid's  
Garden Amsterdam will offer the children a Dutch and English pro-
gramme with special emphasis on the motoric, emotional and social 
development as well as endeavouring to give the children a good 
sense of norms and values.  
 
The activities are related to the playful world of the child with lots of 
attention for music, culture, movement, language and nature around a 
monthly changing theme.  
 
We will require a high standard from our co-workers who will receive  
further and continuous education so that they can implement the latest 
pedagogical insights of the ever renewing Optimist project.  
 
Visit our website www.kidsgardenamsterdam.nl for further information.  

 


